
 

 
 
 
We were all anticipating a cold temperature but several of us had to peel off a layer of clothing in the bright sunny 
stunningly beautiful day that greeted this sailing experience. The light puffy very variable wind proved quite a test in which 
to be consistent. Joe with his new V10 showed us the way and showed us the value of having a 10 amp fuse in his battery 
circuit! We had all sorts of Drama with boats having to be saved by the Boat Boy (Mike Doherty) who had to save his own 
boat after boasting that it got Zero maintenance in fact he reflected" that the green stuff inside sort of held things together! 
"Good humor prevailed and clean sailing, most of the time was the order of the day. In all it was a joy to be there.  I have 
attached the scores for your reading pleasure. I believe that next Sunday we should take a break from sailing as there is a 
game that will probably take up some of your time. I hope to see you Wednesday next Feb 8th. If any of our 42 DPMYC 
members would like to try sailing an IOM I have a loaner for that purpose. Julian usaiom40@gmail.com  360 391 5044  
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